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SCHOOL BOARD WORKSHOP (Tuesday, March 5, 2024)
Generated by Sarah Wilcox on Tuesday, March 5, 2024
 
A. Meeting Opening
 
    1. Call to Order by School Board Chair
 
    2. Roll Call by Superintendent of Schools
 
B. Opening Comments by the School Board and Superintendent
 
     Tim Forson attended Ponte Vedra High School and Creekside High School girls' soccer games
    where both teams gained a win.  He is looking forward to watching PVHS girls and boys'
    soccer teams play again.  Mr. Forson asked the board members about cancelling the March
    26th workshop; the board members agreed.  He changed the order of the workshop's
    agenda due to staff being caught in heavy traffic.
 
C. Workshop Topics
 
    1. Threat Management Update presented by Paul Abbatinozzi, associate superintendent for student
        support services; and Richard Church, DJJ support coordinator, dropout prevention
 
    2. School Naming for K-8s NN and OO presented by Nicole Cubbedge, executive director for
        planning and government relations; Dr. Jesse Gates, principal for K-8 NN; and Katie O'Connell,
        principal for K-8 OO
 
    3. St. Johns County Easement presented by Nicole Cubbedge, executive director for planning and
        government relations
 
    4. Five Year Workplan presented by Nicole Cubbedge, executive director for planning and
        government relations
 
D. Public Comment
 
    There was no public comment.
 
E. Closing Comments by the School Board and Superintendent
 
    Tony Coleman shared thoughts on the threat management update.
 
    Jennifer Collins spoke about the process of naming new schools.  She shared that she
    will be attending March 12th's school board meeting online.
 
    Kelly Barrera shared her thoughts about the process of naming schools.  She attended the
    Sheriff/FBI presentation on February 15th and spoke about the importance of parents
    attending these meetings.
 
   Bev Slough also attended the SJCSO/FBI presentation and expressed the importance of parent
   involvement.  She thanked the board for allowing her to attend the COSSBA conference Feb
   21-25th and stated she learned so much.
 
   Tim Forson thanked the staff for their presentations.  He reminded the board about the Character
   Cup event at Tocoi Creek High School March 6th and the School Updates Presentations at First
   Coast Technical College on March 7th at 8 a.m.
 
F. Adjournment at 11:41 a.m.


